
Curriculum Map – Sociology  
 

 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 
10 
 
C2 

Topic title: Crime 
and Deviance  
  
Big questions: 
 
What are crime 
and deviance? 
 
How does social 
control link to 
crime and 
deviance? 
 
What are socially 
constructed 
concepts of crime 
and deviance? 
 
How do agencies 
of informal social 
control keep 
society in order? 
 
What is the role 
of the police and 
the courts? 
 
What are the 
main patterns of 
crime in the UK 

Topic title: Crime 
and Deviance  
  
Big questions: 
 
What is white-
collar crime? 
 
What is corporate 
crime? 
 
What do 
interactionists 
think about 
crime? 
 
How does the 
media influence 
crime? 
 
How does social 
control and 
poverty affect 
female levels of 
crime and 
deviance? 
 
Are females 
treated fairly by 

 Topic title: Social 
Stratification  
  
Big questions: 
 
What is meant by inequality 
and how does it link to social 
stratification?  
 
What do functionalists, 
Marxists and feminists say 
about social stratification?  
 
What is Weber’s view on 
social stratification? 
 
 What is social differentiation? 
 
What is power? 
 
What is authority? 
Do we live in a classless 
society?  
 
Are inequalities of social class 
still important in the UK? And 
how does this affect life 
chances? 
 

Topic title: Social 
stratification 
  
Big questions: 
 
What are the norms 
of different age 
groups in different 
societies? 
 
How does the media 
portray different age 
groups?  
 
How does age affect 
life chances? 
 
What are the issues 
of race and 
ethnicity? 
 
How does the media 
portray different 
ethnic groups? 
 
How does ethnicity 
affect life chances? 
 
How does sexuality 
affect life chances? 

Topic title: Revision of 
theories and exam 
technique  
  
Big questions: 
 
How can I revise?  
 
What can I remember 
about exam 
technique?  
 
What are the key 
theories that I need to 
remember? 
1xCFU as full 
component 2 exam, 
and 1 CFU as exam 
question in class 
 
Smaller exam 
questions and 
itslearning quizzes for 
homework  

Topic title: 
Research methods  
  
Big questions: 
 
What are the 
different types of 
research and data? 
 
How useful are 
questionnaires and 
interviews in social 
research? 
 
What are the 
different types of 
observation? 
 
What are ethics 
and why are these 
important? 
 
What is an aim / 
hypothesis?  
 
How do 
sociologists choose 
a sampling 
technique? 
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and who are the 
victims of these 
crimes? 
 
What are the 
sociological views 
on crime? 
 
2xCFU as exam 
questions in class 
  
Smaller exam 
questions and 
itslearning 
quizzes for 
homework 

the forces of 
social control? 
 
What is 
institutional 
racism? 
 
What are the 
problems with 
police stats and 
government stats 
on crime? 
 
What are the 
sociological views 
on this? 
 
1xCFU as exam 
questions in class 
and 1 CFU as end 
of unit 
assessment 
 
Smaller exam 
questions and 
itslearning 
quizzes for 
homework 

Does gender affect life 
chances? 
 
What is the feminist view on 
patriarchy? 
 
How have men been affected 
by social changes in the UK? 
 
2xCFU as exam questions in 
class 
  
Smaller exam questions and 
itslearning quizzes for 
homework 

And how are 
attitudes in the UK 
changing regarding 
this?  
 
What is poverty and 
deprivation, and 
which groups suffer 
from it? 
 
What is social 
exclusion? And is 
this and poverty 
easy to solve? 
 
How does 
globalisation affect 
poverty in the UK? 
 
1xCFU as exam 
questions in class 
and 1 CFU as end of 
unit assessment 
 
Smaller exam 
questions and 
itslearning quizzes 
for homework 

Why is it useful to 
use mixed 
methods?  
 
How do 
sociologists plan 
successful 
research? 
 
2 CFUs – 1 as the 
research methods 
from C1 and 1 as 
the research 
methods from C2 
 
Smaller exam 
questions and 
itslearning quizzes 
for homework 

 


